
VSR CLOSURE NEAR GATE A11
Due to pavement construction the Vehicle Service Road
(VSR) near gate A11 has been closed through July 16th.

Drivers transitioning the area are expected to detour around
the construction by crossing the taxilane for the South

Satellite, toward gate S4 and S5. 



FOR IMMEDIATE NOTIFICATION, DISTRIBUTION & COMMUNICATION
 Please Forward to ALL Airport Staff 

 

CONTACT US

 For follow up questions please contact SMS Team at SMSspecialist@portseattle.org
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